Meeting: Joint Liaison Group (Chairperson’s Meeting)

Attendees: Doug Cartwright (BRG), Alan Claypole (BTC) and Ross Jarvie (BRA)

Date: 23rd May 2018, at The Crown Hotel, Bawtry

 
These are NOTES taken as part of a meeting between the 3 Chairpersons of the BRA, BTC and BRG. They are in no way proposals.

As part of introductions it was agreed that the meeting would be held quarterly.

1. Additional Flower Planters in Bawtry

- Any additional planters should ideally be secured down to the pavement.

- Volunteers from the BRA would maintain planters outside their premises with water etc. (if required)
- Ideally the concrete planters should be replaced.

- Another location could be the “Welcome to Bawtry” road side signs.
2. Speed Restriction Signs for Traffic Control

- Could BTC fund some speed limiting/repeater signs?

- Legal considerations would need to be investigated.
3. Bus Shelter

- BRA has requested members to consider ideas for the location and style of a shelter.
4. Vitality and Image of the Town

- A discussion was held, although no agreement reached, about empty properties and the general state of buildings in Bawtry.

5. Future Car parking

- A retailer ticket payback scheme was discussed.

- Ideal BRA “wish list” regarding car parking....


First half hour free


Sunday and Bank Holidays free


Charge only up to 6pm


Hours for parking ideally 8.30am until 6pm with no enforcement patrols

-It was suggested that if possible a separate working group should be considered to specifically discuss car parking; the group would be completely independent of the Market Hill Improvements discussions. Group would include BRA, BRG and BTC, a similar setup to the Events Committee.

-BRG Chair suggested that residents do not drive into Bawtry and park. So ideally there should be some parking charges to represent some form of financial contribution back to the Town by the retailers.

Other notes
Could the Town produce a Town Heritage brochure?

May Trail – 2020 Mayflower. Events group to consider along with Town promoting video?

Illuminate Event included as part of the Christmas light switch-on?

Next Meeting
To be held in September with ALL community groups invited to attend, a plus 1 would also be invited. The meeting would be similar to an AGM with possibly a meeting facilitator in attendance. This meeting will decide items to be explored and progressed by the joint Liaison Group.
